
15. LYTTELTON STREET – EDINBURGH STREET TO COBHAM STREET 
 
 Weng Kei Chen (Asset Policy and Asset Renewal Engineer) spoke to a report from 

Lorraine Wilmshurst (Roading Projects Consultation Leader) informing the Board of the results of 
consultation and seeking approval to proceed with design and construction. 

 
 The Board resolved that the second stage of the Lyttelton Street (Edinburgh Street to Cobham Street) 

project proceed to design and construction. 
 
 The Board noted that it would be consulted on the proposed landscape plan for the project. 
 
 
 


